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From:
Sent: 22 December 2023 13:26
To: Planning Policy
Subject: [EXTERNAL EMAIL] Dudley Local Plan Regulation 18 Consultation
Attachments: Submitted WCC Response.pdf

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the council. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you are sure the content is safe. 
 
Dear Planning Policy team, 
 
Please find attached an officer-only response to the above consultation from Worcestershire County 
Council. 
 
If you'd like to discuss any aspect of the response, please don't hesitate to get in touch. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Strategic Planning Team 
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Confidentiality Notice 
This message and any attachments are private and confidential and may  
be subject to legal privilege and copyright. If you are not the  
intended recipient please do not publish or copy it to anyone else.  
Please contact us by using the reply facility in your email software  
and then remove it from your system.  
 
Disclaimer 
Although this email and attachments have been scanned for viruses and  
malware, Worcestershire County Council accepts no liability for any  
loss or damage arising from the receipt or use of this communication.  
 
Monitoring of Email 
Worcestershire County Council may monitor traffic data and the content  
of email for lawful business purposes. 
 
Data Protection 
Information about how Worcestershire County Council processes personal data can be found in our in our Privacy 
Notices (www.worcestershire.gov.uk/privacy).  
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